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Thanks Rachael,
What is the best way to respond back to some of these comments?

Public works: we have already submitted an engineered stormwater runoff/retention plan.
Also, I spoke to Joshua Fredrickson and he said a traffic survey is not needed for the first stage
of the project. 

They are also asking for a more detailed plan? There is a topographical map that shows
elevations, the whole site is sloped towards the retention pond and everything has been
designed for that. I believe everything they are asking for is on sheet C3.0?

DOH: There will be no access to water on the storage unit facility.

Environmental review: Erosion and sediment control plan was included in the plans? See
sheet C1.0

Washington state historic preservation: I will get the IDP completed ASAP.

Thanks

On Jan 11, 2021, at 8:16 AM, Rachael Stevie (CD)
<rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

﻿

Good morning,

 

I will work on getting all of the received comments transmitted to you this week. 
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Additionally, please provide the following:

1. Aa stormwater report, as outlined by the Eastern Washington Stormwater Manual, to Public
Works for review.

2. Amore detailed plan set including topographic contours through the project area, a cross
section of the drainage pond, and labels for any drainage structures (catch basins and pipes)
‘which drain to the drainage pond.

Please contact Kittitas County Public Works at (509) 962-7523 with any questions.






